
 

March 23, 2020 

Dealer Alert 
 

ONTARIO ORDERS CLOSURE OF ALL NON-ESSENTIAL BUSINESSES 
 

 
Just before 2 p.m. today Premier Doug Ford ordered the closure of all 
non-essential businesses in Ontario. 

 

The order will take effect at midnight Tuesday and last for 14 days. 

 

A list of Essential Businesses is expected from the Province 
tomorrow. Dealers may not be included as essential and should 
therefore be making preparations to be closed after tomorrow. 

 

When the list is announced by the government, a further Dealer Alert 
will be issued with the details. 

 
 
 

 
 


